
Consider Approval of 
Nomination of Mayor Pro Tem 
Cerros to Serve as the Transit 
Representative to (TCAG)

Regular Meeting of the Lindsay City Council
June 28, 2022



Background
• (TCAG) is required to have a member that represents transit agencies and riders on 

the Board

• The TCAG Board typically meets on the third Monday of each month at 1 PM
• For at least the next few months, participating via zoom is an option, but may not always be 

an option

• There can be an annual retreat, special meetings or opportunities to travel 

representing TCAG

• This position holds a three-year term.



Background (cont.)
• All cities in Tulare County were provided the opportunity to nominate an elected 

official for this position

• On March 22, 2022, the Lindsay City Council nominated Mayor Pro Tem Cerros 

• Nominations were received from the City of Porterville, City of Visalia and the City 

of Lindsay.
• City of Porterville – Kellie Carrillo

• City of Lindsay – Hipolito A. Cerros

• City of Visalia – Brett Taylor



Recommendation
• Staff recommends that the Council nominate Mayor Pro Tem Cerros 

to serve as the Transit Representative on the TCAG Board and 

represent Lindsay.



Next Steps
• Each Council’s selection will be forwarded to the Clerk of the Council 

of Cities Board. 

• Per the policy the elected official receiving the highest number of 

votes will be appointed as the member; the person with the second 

highest number of votes will have the opportunity to serve as the 

Transit alternate on the Board. 



Questions?
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